Town of Campobello

Regular Monthly Council Meeting

Januar5y 7, 2013

1.  The regular monthly meeting of the Campobello Town Council was held on January 7, 2013 in the Fire Department Training Room.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Members present were Mayor Ray Copeland and Council Members Willie Matthews, Don Cohenour, Lee Neves and Reitha Stevenson.  Also present were Chief of Police Chad McNeill and Fire Chief Eddie McNeill.

2.  Council Member Lee Neves made a motion to accept the December 3, 2012 minutes as written, seconded by Council Member Don Cohenour and carried.

3.  Police Department Report – Chief of Police Chad McNeill reported a total of 39 calls were made during December 2012.

4.  Fire Department Report – Fire Chief Eddie McNeill reported a total of 31 calls were made during December 2012.

5.  Old Business – None to Report

6.  New Business – None to Report

7.  Other Business 

    Council Member Don Cohenour reported he is researching for a flag pole to be placed at Hwy 11 & Depot Street.  Further discussion tabled until next business meeting.
8.  With no further business to report, Council Member Don Cohenour made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Willie Matthews.  Adjourned at 7:25 PM.
